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I wish to thank the Program Review Team (Drs. Anne Hildreth and Adam Johnston) for their work in 

their site visit and evaluation report, as well as the Political Science faculty for their thorough self-study 

and response to the review team’s report. 

The review team’s report struck an overall strongly positive note.  They noted four essential strengths of 

the program – student centeredness, department leadership, recent curricular changes, and the 




